
  
   

 

4 February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Smart Watches 

Further to my recent letter dated 10 January, I would like to update the position concerning 
the wearing of Smart Watches as follows: 

 Any Smart Watch with a camera will continue to be prohibited.  

 Other Smart Watches will be permitted provided the associated device remains 
switched off. Should a text or similar alert be received on a watch during the School 
day, the School Policy will be applied, the device will be confiscated and a sanction 
will be applied. 

 The wearing of any Smart Watch in examinations is forbidden. This rule applies to 
all students for both internal and external exams. 

Please discuss this with your son so that he understands and abides by these rules. 

Yours faithfully 

 

S D Smallwood 
Head Master 


